
 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice 
City of Miami Residents and Employees 

 
The City of Miami Police Department is scheduled for an on-site assessment 

for the purpose of obtaining initial accreditation for their Training Academy 

and their 911 Communications Center.  The Commission on Accreditation 

for Law Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA) administers the accreditation 

process, requiring agencies to comply with the best and most current 

policies, procedures and practices. 
 

As part of the on-site assessment, members of the community and agency 

employees are invited to offer comments to the assessment team by calling 

(305) 603-6440 on Tuesday July 23, 2019, between the hours of 4:00 P.M. 

and 6:00 P.M.  Telephone comments are limited to 10 minutes and must 

address the agency’s ability to comply with CALEA’s standards.  Copies of 

the standards are available for review at the Miami Police Department’s 

Accreditation Unit. For an appointment, please call (305) 603-6444. 

 

Anyone wishing to submit written comments about the Miami Police 

Department’s ability to comply with the standards for accreditation, may 

send them to the Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement 

Agencies, 13575 Heathcote Boulevard, Suite 320 Gainesville, Virginia 

20155, attention: Program Manager Vince Dauro.  Please copy the Miami 

Police Department Accreditation Unit at 400 N.W. 2nd Avenue, Miami, FL  

33128. 
 

 


